MARTIN

INSURANCE GROUP

Important Announcement from
UHC/Oxford Regarding NJ
Commission Reductions

UHC/Oxford has announced that effective tomorrow, 11/17/2015, they will be reducing their
previously communicated NJ individual market segment commission amount of $45 per
application per month down to $11.50 per application per month.

This applies to all NJ individual products, both UHC and Oxford, on and off-exchange.

Any applications received for a 1/1/2016 effective date received by UHC from 11/1/2015 through
today, 11/16/2015 will be honored at the previously communicated commission amount.

Any applications received on Tuesday 11/17/2015 and following will be processed at the $11.50
per application per month commission rate.

For more information, please contact Greg Nocera at gnocera@martinins.com

+ Any Questions or Feedback?
JOIN OUR MAILING LIST Please contact Jessica Martin
jessmartin@martinins.com
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